
TRIPARISH CATHOLIC CHURCHES 

 
*Monday,          May 16 
No Mass                                    STC 
Rosary        7:30 pm          STC 
  
*Tuesday,          May 17 
No Mass                                    STC 
Rosary         7:30 pm   STC 
 
*Wednesday,     May 18 
No Mass                                   OLMC 
Rosary          7:30 pm         STC 
 
*Thursday,          May 19 
No Mass                                    STJB  
Rosary           7:30 pm       STC 
 
*Friday,                May 20 
No Mass                                     STC 
Rosary           7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Saturday,            May 21 
Reconciliation     4:00  pm       STJB 
Mass             5:00 pm       STJB 
Rosary            7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Sunday,              May  22 
6th Sunday of Easter  
Mass             8:00 am        STC 
Mass           10:00 am       OLMC    
Rosary            7:30 pm        STC 

No confessions Saturday Morning  

May 21, due to a burial.  

          Sunday May 15, 2022 

                      5th Sunday of Easter  

Our Lady of Mt Carmel (OLMC) 

27 Main Street 

Easton, MN 56025 

 

Saint Casimir (STC) 

320  2nd Ave SW 

Wells, MN 56097 

 

Saint John the Baptist (STJB) 

100 Park Street N. 

Minnesota Lake, MN 56068 

 

Pastor: Rev. Greg Havel 

507-553-5391 

triparish.priest@gmail.com 

Adoration Eucharistic Adoration for the Tri-parish will 

resume weekly at  St. Casimir Church  Wednesday  at 

9:00 pm through Thursday 10:00 pm.  



Baptism: Juliette Olson 

Recently departed… 

Ernesto Salas, Jim Warmka 

 In Our Prayers-Soldiers Overseas:  

 Jacob Cory, Troy Haugh,  

School Update... 

The month of April came to an end as quickly as 

it came. Here is a look into our Science class-

room activities.  We have been working hard to 

finish strong. 

Plants have been the main topic during April in 

our classroom. The third and fourth graders were 

able to expand on their previous knowledge of 

plants, as they labeled the structures of a plant 

and learned about their functions. They dissected 

and examined a flower to identify its inner parts. 

This was a super fun activity for us because they 

were each able to look at a flower in depth. The 

fifth and sixth graders also studied plants, but 

they went a little deeper and learned about the 

plant cells and each of their composing parts. 

In addition to leaning and praying, as always 

here at St. Casimir’s School, we celebrated!  We 

celebrated Earth Day by making a recycled mo-

bile that can remind students how to be kind to 

our earth.  We also celebrated Children’s Day on 

April 29th. In Mexico and other Latin American 

countries we celebrate Children’s Day on April 

30th.  I had the privilege to celebrate with our stu-

dents and make them feel special on that day. 

Submitted by Ethel Aranda,  
Classroom teacher 

Baccalaureate Masses in our Parishes  

 

 

 

 

 

St. John the Baptist will be celebrating on  

May 21st at 5:00 pm, Minnesota Lake 

Congratulations to our Seniors: 

Emma Simon, Collin Price And Caleb Grunzke. 

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel will be celebrating a     

Baccalaureate Mass for our graduating seniors on 

Sunday May 22, 2022 in Easton at 10:00 am 

Congratulations to our Seniors, 

Eleanor Kayser and Noah Lippert 

We wish them all the best in their future plans.  

 

St. Casimir will also be celebrating the  

Baccalaureate Mass for our graduating Seniors 

Sunday May 22, 2022 in Wells at 8:00 am 

Congratulations to our Seniors, 

Brooklyn Yokiel, Alix Bushlack, 

Caldyn Huper, Mallory Ignaszewski, Eleanor Kayser, 

Colten Quade, Blake Schroeder, Konner Harpestad 

Macy Zebro and Maya Zebro   

Mass Schedule & Intentions 

Monday, May 16 No Mass 

Tuesday, May 17 

STC 
No Mass 

Wednesday, May 18 

OLMC  
No Mass 

Thursday, May 19 

STJB 
No Mass 

Friday, May 20 

STC 
No Mass 

Saturday, May 21 

STJB 
† Arnie Sonnek 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday, May 22 

STC 
† Jerry Ignaszewski 8:00 a.m. 

Sunday, May 22 

OLMC  
† Robert Miller 10:00 a.m. 

From Fr. Havel… 

It is the Fifth Sunday of Easter.  In two weeks we will cel-

ebrate the Ascension of the Lord and then bring the 

Easter season to an end with the Feast of Pentecost.  

Time is moving onward!  The farmers are getting the 

crops in the fields.  Pray for good weather for them and a 

safe planting season.  End of the school year activities 

are being planned as there are only about three more 

weeks before summer breaks.  With all this activity our 

parishes  will also be moving forward in embracing the 

liturgical    ministries of the Church.  As we bring back 

these ministries I encourage all of our parishioners to be   

actively involved in the celebrations of the Eucharist.  

 In our first reading from the Scriptures this week-
end we hear how the early Church was facing criticism 
and persecution.  Paul and Barnabas strengthened the 
other believers as they told them, “It is necessary for us 
to undergo many hardships to enter the kingdom of 
God.”  Come Lord Jesus and always keep us faithful to 
you. ~Fr. Greg    



Prayer Requests of the Tri-Parish 

Let us always remember the sick and all those 

in need of prayer, especially:   

Larry Woitas, Andrew Knewtson, Mildred Stencel, 

Dave Braun, Joel Sonnek, Lee Beran, Kolton 

Kunz , Joe Mazurkiewicz Family, Pat Dallman, Hel-

en Skov, Theresa Berry, Reta Stencel, Mary 

McCallum, Bruce Woitas, Cassandra Walser, Je-

rome Goette, Zach Fendrich, Triston Father, Mike 

Redig, Mark Haler, Janet Yokiel, Dale Sonnek, 

Butch Becker, Jim Bute, and for all our service men 

& women of the armed forces.  Whenever any of 

our parish members or families are in need of spe-

cial prayers, please call and we will begin our pray-

er lines for any need-give only the details you wish. 

Linda Swehla 787-2434, Peg Linder 787-2575 STJB

- Rhonda Drager at 462-3627 or STJB Parish Office 

at 462-3636, STC– Barb Stenzel at 553-3805. 

Job Posting  at St. Casimir’s School is committed to hiring 

excellent teacher staff for our K-6 School. We are currently 

accepting applications for a full-time licensed 3rd/4th grade 

combination classroom teacher. We also have part-time 

openings in the areas of Art, Music, PE, and Religion. Come 

join our staff and enjoy small class sizes, a supportive and 

caring environment and staff who are dedicated to our stu-

dents. The teaching staff plays a critical role in fulfilling the 

mission, upholding the values and implementing the philoso-

phy of St. Casimir’s School. We are looking for staff who are 

filled with faith, joy, and dedication to our school, our faith. 

Application Instructions/Comments Please apply by submit-

ting a cover letter, resume, and references to: Diane Ed-

wards Principal 330 Second Avenue Wells, MN 56097 

d.edwards@stcasimirsschool.net Positions will remain 

open until filled.  

     Tri-Parish Announcements 

May 21, 9am-3pm: "You Are Made for Freedom" Un-

bound Conference and Prayer Day, St. Ann's Church, 

Janesville (1 hour from Rochester). Do you wish for deep-

er freedom in your life and a stronger relationship with the 

Lord? Come to this conference run by the Diocese of 

Winona-Rochester's Unbound prayer ministry. Dcn. John 

Hust and Nancy Hust, directors of ministry, will present on 

the five keys to spiritual freedom in Christ, and individual 

prayer will be offered in the afternoon. Habra traducción al 

español en las charlas de la mañana. Please register 

by May 16 at www.dowr.org, scroll down to "events." Con-

tact Susan for more information at swindley@dowr.org.  

The Holy Family Knights of Columbus council will be 

continue their annual Tootsie Roll  

campaign for the people with special needs. 

The Tootsie Rolls will be distributed on the  

weekend of May 14
th
 and 15

th
 at  

Our Lady of Mount Caramel,  

St. John the Baptist  

and St. Casimir parishes. 

If you would like to support this event bring your change 

to help support people with  

special needs. 

Diocesan Ministry days 2022 

Our diocesan Ministry days will be held on Tuesday, June 
14

th
-Wednesday, June 15

th
, at Saint Mary’s University in 

Winona. The theme for this year’s gathering is, “My Flesh 
for the Life of the World’: Encountering Jesus Anew”.  Our 
focus will be the National Eucharistic Revival initiated by 
the U.S. Catholic Bishops- “a three-year grassroots revival 
of devotion and belief in the Real Presence of Jesus in the 
Eucharist.” Please feel free to      contact Camille Withrow 
(cwithrow@dowr.org / 507-858-1271) with any questions 
you may have about Ministry days.  

KC Meeting The Holy Family Knights of Columbus 
monthly meeting will be held at St. Casimir on Tuesday, 
May 17, beginning with the Family Rosary at 7:30 p.m. 
and business meeting to follow, both in person and virtu-
ally with Google Meet. Details and an invitation to the 
virtual meeting will be emailed to members. If you do not 
currently receive emails, please contact Harold Goeden 
or email at hgkofc@yahoo.com  

Just a reminder Fr. Greg 

Havel will be gone fish-

ing, he will be leaving 

Sunday afternoon re-

turning Thursday night, 

May 19th. No Weekday 

Masses next week.  

http://www.dowr.org/
mailto:swindley@dowr.org
mailto:hgkofc@yahoo.com


Catholic Ministry Appeal  

OLMC    Goal $9,600.00 

Amount received/pledged- $6,990.25 

% Given– 64.48% 

# donors– 24 

STC   Goal—$20,385.00 

Amount received/pledged- $9,214.00 

% Given-45.20% 

# donors-42 

STJB  Goal $7,658.00 

Amount received/pledged- $3,425.00 

% Given– 44.72% 

# donors-14 

Weekly Contributions 

as of May 7 

OLMC 

Amount needed weekly........................... $2,452.00 

Amount needed to date ....................... $110,340.00 

Amount given to date .......................... $151,316.52 

                                           STC 

Amount needed weekly........................... $5,127.00 

Amount needed to date ....................... $234,357.70 

Amount given to date .......................... $226,875.00 

STJB 

Amount needed weekly........................... $1,700.00 

Amount needed to date ......................... $74,800.00 

Amount given to date ............................ $64,690.88 

Online giving is available at the website: olmcstcstjb.org 

or triparishsouth.com. Click on the Online Giving logo 

on the main page under the calendar for the parish you’d 

like to donate to. It can be one-time or recurring.  

                           TriParish  Directory                                       
           Fr. Greg Havel …….………………......507-553-5391          

           Email………………….triparish.priest@gmail.com 

           Deacon Gene Paul..…..……....…...…...507-854-3676 

           Facebook……..….search: …………. Tri-Parish South 

        (Tri-Parish Catholic Faith Community of OLMC, STC & STJB)  

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
Email………...………………….olmc@bevcomm.net 

Phone………...………………………...507-787-2303 

Administrative Assistant…………………….Sue Cory 

Cemetery…………………………………. Don Linder 

Faith Formation………………………...Chris Schultz 

Music….………………………………...Mary Kayser 

St. Casimir 

 Email………………………..scasimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone….….…………..……………….507-553-5391 

  Administrative Assistant………………. Ilda Reyerson 

  Bookkeeper…………………………..BreAnne Scheid 

 Cemetery………………………………Tom Schindler 

 Faith Formation…………………………….Lisa Bute 

 Liturgical Music Coordinator………...Connie Stenzel 

St. John the Baptist 

            Mailing: P.O. Box 158, Minnesota Lake, MN                                

            Email …………...…....….………..stjb@bevcomm.net 

   Phone..……….……...……...…………..507-462-3636 

  Administrative Assistant..….….……...Rhonda Drager 

Cemetery..……….……...………………..Bob Drager 

St. Casimir’s School 
Email…..……….…………….casimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone…..……..……...…...….………...507-553-5822 

Principal….……………………..…….Diane Edwards 

Secretary….……..….……….…….....Teresa Chirpich 

Website….……...…..…………...stcasimirsschool.net 

Office Hours 8:00– 2:00 pm  

Weekdays  

Scripture Reading for Next Week: (STC) 

 6th Sunday of Easter  

First reading:  Act of the Apostles 14:21-27 

Second readings: Revelation 21:1-5a 

Gospel: John 13:31-33a, 34-35 

Lector:  Scott Bute 

Greeters : Brands 

Rosary: Scott Bute 

Ushers: Larry Brand & Ray Yokiel  

Money Counters: team 4 

Shepherd’s Inn: Joanne Tibodeau 

Monthly Minister schedule is now on our Tri-Parish 

website STC only 

If you would like Holy Communion brought to you , 

please call the Church office 553-5391. 

 St. Casimir School will be selling Scrip again after 8:00 am 

mass in Wells. We will still offer Scrip during the week at 

the parish office from 8:00-2:00 Thank you for your support 

St. Casimir School. No scrip sold on Holidays  


